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From: Rebecca Dupont‐Coutu <rdupontcoutu@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 2:31 PM 
To: Reports Stormwater 
Subject: Beverly, MA  

Hello,  

I am unclear on the "Federal Outfall" designation in the table on page 2.  

Does this indicate the City is not planning on conducting IDDE on the remaining outfalls not 
designated as "Federal"?  

Also there is no map accompanying the NOI as described in the attachments page. 

Thank you for your time and attention.  


